
Wilma Mankiller, Chief 

Cherokee Nation 

Tahlequah, Oklahoma

August 23, 1993 I

) n

Dear Chief Mankiller:

On May 20, 1993 I met with the Cherokee Nation Rules Committee 

in the tribal complex. The purpose was to review some of the 

recommendations that the Tribal Election Commission made in 1991

At that time I was asked to serve as a consultant to the Rules 

Committee and I said that I would consider doing so after I 

learned what my responsibilities would be. I, also, said that I 

would be away during the month of June but would be ready to 

begin work July 1, 1993.

Since that time, Mr. Pat Ragsdale has called me twice, once in 

early July to say that we would have lunch and discuss my role 

after he had talked with Mr. Wilcoxen. The lunch did not occur. 

The second time he called was July 28. He said that he was 

working on a "job description" for me and a rate of compensation 

and would either bring it to my home or mail it to me. It has 

now been more than three weeks since our conversation and I have 

not received the contract or any further word concerning my 

responsibilities.

Frankly, I am no longer interested in serving as a consultant.


